
Comment from Center for Injury Research and Prevention, Children's Hosp of Philadelphia 

To Whom it May concern- 

 

We request that you consider an extension to the deadline for comments. Given the need for remote 

work this fall and other competing work due to the pandemic, it has been challenging to gather all the 

needed individuals and relevant data together to draft a response. The timing of deadline relative to the 

end of the year makes this further difficult. 

 

Thank you for consideration of our request. 

 

-Kristy Arbogast, PhD 

Children's Hospital of Philadelphia 

 


